
Reception Homework – Friday 6th December 2024 

 

Please complete your homework in your yellow homework book or on a piece of paper. 

Your homework book can stay at home; it does not need to come into school. Once 

completed, take a photo and upload it onto Tapestry. Please give it the title: Homework 

6.12.2024 

 

Activity: 

For your homework this week, we would like you to draw a picture of a snowman/snowlady 

and think about the different shapes you can use to draw your snowperson. Try to include 

squares, rectangles, triangles and circles. Can you tell your grown up which shape is which? 

 

Parents: 

• Show your child pictures of snowmen/snowladies if they are unsure how to draw 

one.  

• Model to your child how they could draw one if needed.  

• Encourage your child to try to use all four shapes. 

• Talk about the different shapes they have used, focusing on squares, rectangles, 

triangles and circles.  

 


